
District 89 Band & Orchestra

The Annual Winter Concert was held on
December 9, 2015 at 6:30 PM featuring a
delightful Holiday arrangement. The Middle
School Orchestra is directed by Ms. Robin
Krieb and the Middle School Band is
directed by Ms. Cheryl Ciammetti.

Zaira Diaz  Emma Aquirre  Alicia Mendoza
Isaiah Ketedfi  Vanessa Franco  Angel Rivera
Jacqueline Macias Giselle Galvan

Dulce Mercado  Trinity Galvan
Priscilla Pena  Vanessa Gomez  Sarai Alfaro
Alexsus Pulido*   Gianna Kanzia  Melanie Hernandez
Yukila Russell     Guadalupe Nunez-Palomares

Melanie Solis

   Karla Berumen
*= Concert Master  Aramis Chavez  Alexa Mata

Charly Alfaro  Jimmy Johnson   Adrian Corral
Denice Carrera  Axel Martinez  Meliza Gomez
Joana Carreras  Jesus Villarreal  Brandon Garcia
Gianna Cepeda  Heaven Washington  Joseph Johnson
Joycalina Harmon  Jairo Zaragoza  Jose Mora
Isabella Hernandez     Lucero Quintana

Isaac Ludena  Jalin Romero
   Consuelo Lechuga  Ruby Villarreal

Melissa Gonzalez
   Jose Espinoza  Diamond Hatchett

   Jazmine Guillen

Jhordyn Brazziel  Freida Guzman
Gabriel Gonzalez  Sebastian Popoca  Daniel Ledezma
Taylor Higgins   Wyatt Rayas  Mark Robinson
Hector Jaime   Ana Torres   Louis Wolfe
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Elizabeth Hedberg ~ E, G, WDLA
Valenda Martin ~ IMS
Alicia Brown ~ JA, LN

Andrew Weber ~ MP, R
Jeff Hedberg ~ SMS

While the merry bells keep ringing,
Happy Holidays to YOU!

Enjoy your Winter Break!

Page 2Page 2

Maywood-Melrose Park-Broadview
School District 89

December 2015

Page 2

District 89 Music Teachers dedicated
to providing students with a JOYFUL
musical experience.

Peanut Butter and Celli ………….. Joseph Compello

The Merry-Go-Round Broke Down……Bob Cerulli, arr.

You’re a Mean One, Mr. Grinch……… Bob Cerulli, arr.

Rockin’ Up the Housetop…………….. Bob Phillips

March Noel…………………… Eric Osterling, arr.

Dance of the Reed Flutes…Tschaikowsky/Michael Story, arr.

Renegades……………………. Cheryl A. Ciammetti, arr.

A Holly, Jolly Christmas…………… Traditional

We are very excited by the growing number
of students participating in instrumental
music. We are also very proud of our
students for their constant efforts towards
a high level of musicianship.

A newly formed Jazz Band directed by Mr.
Jeff Hedberg is planning a Spring Concert.
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